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As a resident of the city of Portland, Multnomah County and employee located 

downtown Portland I am concerned for HB 3501.  We need to clean up the downtown 

area and provide incentive and change for both residents and employers to want to 

come back downtown.  We have had similar circumstances this past 5 years plus and 

it clearly isn't working.  We are losing people, jobs and just overall community.  This 

measure further promotes roadblocks to finding long term solutions. 


